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A Midsummer Night’s Dream – The John Brolly Version 
 

Well done to Class 2 who took part in the Minack Theatre’s 
Shakespeare festival- it was a great success! Each local 
primary school had a different part of the play to perform 
and St Levan performed their section brilliantly. Despite 
strong winds and the threat of rain, everyone remembered 
their parts and spoke loudly and clearly. The acting was 
superb and they brought the funny moments out of this 
comedy. To quote Oberon himself: “This falls out better 
than I could devise.”  
 

 

Odd Socks Day for Anti-Bullying Week 

 

This is an opportunity for children to express 
themselves and appreciate individuality and 
uniqueness! This is something we do really well at St 
Levan and our children tell us that there is no bullying 
here. However, we still feel it is important to promote 
this national event and help raise awareness for Anti-Bullying Week by enabling children to 
understand what it can look like and what they can do if ever faced with it. To take part, 

come to school wearing odd socks, it couldn’t be simpler!  Odd Socks day will take place 
on the first day of Anti Bullying Week, Monday 13th November. Thank you.  
 
 

Friends of the school – Christmas Market Saturday 2nd December 

I am sure that you already have Saturday 2nd December in your diary as the School 
Christmas Market (11 -4pm). As always it promises to be a wonderful event full of festive fun 
throughout the day for the whole family. If you would like to help- please give your name to 
Hayley in the office. We are looking for any soft toys (good condition only) for our ever 
popular Teddy Tombola – just drop them in the office after half term. MANY THANKS. 
 

 

mailto:secretary@st-levan.cornwall.sch.uk
http://www.st-levan-primary-school.org.uk/
https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/sites/default/files/field/attachment/Oddsocks_Day_Booklet.pdf


 

READING KARATE 
This focus on reading is having a great impact in school across all areas of learning and 
making a real difference to speed, confidence and ability. We started counting reads from 
25th September giving a total of 42 possible reads to this day. It is not too late to start or to 
improve. We want every child to enjoy reading for pleasure and to discover new authors.   
 

Congratulations to the following children for achieving their 
reading bands:  

 
WHITE KARATE SUPER READING STARS – 15 reads 

Alice, Florence, Ruby, Theo, Amos, Tamsyn, Joby, Ludo, Tian, Georgiana, Bryher,  
Hayley, Sennen 

 
YELLOW KARATE SUPER READING STARS – 30 reads 

Will, Ruby, Elyssa, Tess, Amelia, Olivia R, Alfie, Tian, Morvy 
 
 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR SHINING STARS 

 

Hayley for her excellent listening and for developing her 

patience in so many areas of learning. A huge well done 

Hayley!  

 

Joby for his commitment to learning and always working to 

produce his best which involves not being afraid of making 

improvements. Well done! 

 

Jemima for her excellent progress especially with her maths 

learning. Super, Jemima! 

 

Ludo for working conscientiously and also becoming a more 

independent learner. Super, Ludo! 

 

We are very proud of all our children. 
 


